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Subject: Please Support H.3930 ~ Website email from David Rhymer

Lieutenant Governor Bryant, I am pleased to report to you that SC house bill 3930 passed the house. 
I know you are a lover of liberty and a friend and protector of the constitution. As such you will be 
excited to know that this bill restores the constitutional 2nd amendment right to South Carolina 
residents by allowing them to bear arms either openly or concealed. This is a very personal matter 
and a choice that should be in the hands of SC residents to make. Please support this bill and do all 
in your power to see it passed in the SC senate. Thanks again for your service to our state and your 
stance for our rights, David Rhymer
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